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The Under Secretary of State for Arms Control and International Security,
Andrea L. Thompson, will travel to the United Kingdom March 5-8, 2019.

Under Secretary Thompson will have meetings with government officials in
London to discuss the INF Treaty, arms control, and other international
security issues. She will participate in a cybersecurity discussion on
deterrence and response to malicious state cyber activity. The Under
Secretary will participate in a roundtable discussion at the International
Institute for Strategic Studies (IISS) on arms control, the INF Treaty, and
cybersecurity issues. She will also deliver remarks at an event celebrating
International Women’s Day.
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